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Dear Mr/Mrs xxxxxxxxxxxx,

Your bin has not been emptied as it was too heavy or overfilled
It has been reported that we were unable to empty your bin on xx/xx/xx as it was overfilled or too heavy to move and lift safely. It would appear that the bin contained ******** which made it too heavy/hazardous to collect.
Our policy states that Dorset Council will only empty bins that are not overfilled and/or too heavy to lift.  Householders should make sure that the bin is not overfilled so that the lid can close completely.
Please ensure this uncollected waste is taken back within the boundary of your property and stored carefully to prevent it from causing a nuisance. Any rubbish that won’t fit into your bin or authorised Dorset Council blue sacks will need to be taken to a household recycling centre for disposal.

Heavy bins pose a safety risk as they could break the collection vehicle’s hydraulic lifting system, or topple off while they were being emptied, potentially injuring someone. There is also a risk of damage to the bin itself, as overfilled bins can get caught in the lifting mechanism.
Would you like help to reduce your rubbish and recycle more?
If you find you have more rubbish than you have space for and would like to reduce it, we can help. It’s important you are using the scheme fully and separate your food waste and recyclables. For more information on the scheme, go to www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/recycle
This letter can be provided in other languages, large print, etc on request if required.

Thank you for your continued efforts to recycle for Dorset.
Yours sincerely
{Insert Electronic Signature}
Your Name
Dorset Council

